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BACKGROUND

On May 29, 2020, American Honda launched several Safety Recall service bulletins to replace the fuel pump motor. 

ACTION

For dealers experiencing a strong fuel smell from storing a fuel pump motor replaced under the Service Bulletins
listed below, the fuel pump motor may be disposed of immediately in accordance with local regulations. This only
applies to the fuel pump motor replaced under this Service Bulletin. The published retention policy remains in effect
for all other parts.

REFERENCES

A20-042_Safety Recall: 2019-20 Insight Fuel Pump Motor

A20-043_Safety Recall: 2018-19 Accord Fuel Pump Motor

We appreciate your support. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Warranty Operations

 

Sent on 06 10 2020     Expires on 06 29 2020
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